
ATTACHMENT 14 
SUMMARY OF BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN 

ADVISORY BOARD ACTION 

Subject: Chapel Hill Bible Church Park/Ride Terminal - Application for Special 
Use Permit Modification 

Meeting Date: October 24, 2006 

Recommendation: The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board recommends that the Council 
approve the application as set out in Resolution A of the Town Manager's 
memorandum. 

Vote: 8-0. 

Aye: Jed Dube, Wendy Sarratt, Tabitha Combs, Dave Love, Brian 
Decker, Kate Millard, Perri Morgan and Ray Piplani 

Prepared by: Tab Combs, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board 
Gordon Sutherland, Principal Planner 


